
 

                                                                  
The Tidal Waves Team Newsletter 

 
WELCOME! We hope you are enjoying your summer. Your teachers are 

looking forward to the 2017-2018 school year. 
 
 We would like to have the students arrive at the Middle School with the 
following items to insure a successful start to the school year: 
 

1. Pencils/eraser tops 
2. Pens 
3. Highlighters 
4. Paper 
5. 5 one inch, three ring Binder ( one for each subject) 
6. 5 Composition Books (marble cover with paper that does not tear out)        
7. Homework folder (one)  
8. A combination lock for Physical Education  
9. Box of Tissues 

 
*****Please avoid Trapper keepers as they often get broken and/or jammed in the 
lockers. ***** 

A successful year comes with team work which includes parents, teachers, and 
students all working together! We hope you enjoy the rest of your summer vacation. 
Remember to finish your summer reading. If you have any questions call Guidance or 
check the school website which is www.srsd.net. Summer reading information is 
located on the homepage.   

 
 

See you in September, 
 
Mrs. Brown                             Mrs. Dalon 
Mrs. Gordon                            
Mr. Moore                               Mrs. Tate 
Mrs. Hargis                              Mr. Hollenback 
Mrs. Forfa                                Mrs. Sorensen 
Mrs. M. Hart 
 

http://www.srsd.net/

